
From: PCMA PHL gppcma@comcast.net
Subject: Parking for GMID

Date: April 2, 2025 at 11:51 AM
To: Greater Phila Pcma gppcma@comcast.net

Hello!

If	you	are	driving	and	self-parking	at	Live!	tomorrow,	please	have	the	QR	code	in	the	a?achment
ready	when	you	enter	the	parking	garage.

Also,	a	friendly	reminder	that	there	is	a	high	probability	of	traffic	and	parking	delays	because	of	the
Phillies	game.	If	the	parking	lot	is	full	when	you	arrive,	the	parking	a?endants	will	direct	you	to	a
surface	lot	on	10th	Street.

Best	regards,
Erica

Erica	A.	Keagy
ExecuLve	Director
PCMA	Greater	Philadelphia	Chapter
gppcma@comcast.net
610-220-1232
greaterphiladelphia.pcma.org
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